
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Using Cultural Elements and Brief Interventions to Reduce 
Substance Use with Hispanic and Latinx Communities 

 

Description 
SBIRT (Screening, Brief Intervention, and 
Referral to Treatment) is a preventive public 
health approach used to identify and 
intervene with persons whose pattern of use 
put them at risk for, or who are experiencing, 
substance-related health and other 
psychosocial problems, such as HIV and HCV, 
or exacerbated mental health issues.  

Prevention with Latinx communities includes a 
culturally responsive, trauma-informed, and 
inclusive framework conducive to screening 
and early intervention. The content will inform 
on how taking a few minutes to conduct a 
person-centered brief intervention can help 
motivate reduction of substance use with 
Hispanic, Latino and Latinx communities.  
The approach further identifies those with high 
potential for a substance use disorder and 
opportunities for accessing culturally relevant 
resources.  

 

Videoconference via Zoom 
September 25, 10:00am-1:00pm (Eastern Time) 

Trainer 
Diana Padilla, MCPC, CARC, CASAC-T has worked  
in the behavioral health field for more than 25 years. 
Using a culturally informed and inclusive recovery-
oriented perspective, Ms. Padilla instructs on how to 
enhance strategies and interventions to best meet the 
substance use and related needs of communities of 
color, LGBTQ+ people, and other traditionally 
underserved populations. 

She is also an SBIRT (Screening, Brief Intervention and 
Referral to Treatment) Technical Assistance and 
Implementation Specialist, helping agencies to build 
their capacity to effectively intervene with communities 
at risk of substance use and mental health related 
conditions and behaviors. 

Credits 
This training meets the requirements for three renewal 
hours (CASAC, CPP, CPS) and three initial hours 
(CPP, CPS) through New York State’s Office of 
Addiction Services and Supports (NYS OASAS). 
As an IC & RC member board, OASAS accredited 
courses are granted reciprocal approval by the New 
Jersey Division of Consumer Affairs, Alcohol and Drug 
Counselor Committee. Many other states offer 
reciprocity - please check with your accrediting agency. 
 

Participants are required to attend the session in its entirety, turn on their video cameras, and actively participate in order to 
receive credit. Please contact Tri Chaple at patricia.chaple@nyspi.columbia.edu with any questions. 

CLICK HERE TO 
REGISTER 

OR  
SCAN 
HERE  
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